

Missing in America project Veteran Recovery Program

National President/Director Don Gerspach 19725 Stirrup Lane Waynesville, MO 65583 573-512-1419 Vice President Clyde "Tex" Taylor 6036 W. Mescal St Glendale AZ, 85304 206-458-8927 vp@miap.us

director@miap.us

On April 11, 2024 Missing in America Project Recovery Program held it service for 12 veterans and 1 spouse.

A prelude was played by Paul Flannigan on the Bagpipes

Mark Wells welcomed the guest to the Arizona Veterans Memorial Cemetery at Camp Navajo and on behalf of the Missing in America Project thanked them for being there. Cary Cartter then offered the opening prayer.

Daughters of The American Revolution then read the names of our veterans followed by the ringing of the bell by Clyde "Tex" Taylor. The Marine Corp league, Detachment 912, VFW Post 1712 provided military honors and our rifle volley. They then presented the American Flag to Cyndy Palcich for her continued support of MIAP.

Our guest speaker was Retired USA Cmd. Sgt. Major, Rick Kreiberg.

Cary Cartter then offered our closing prayer.

Overall the mission was a huge success and had a great attendance and support from the cemetery staff and local community.

Mark Wells Arizona State Coordinator